
 

 

 

Ms. Rhonda Sarantis 

100 E Idaho Street #303 

Boise, ID 83712 

 

Friday, January 27, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Sarantis,  

 

Thank you for contacting me regarding efforts of your non-profit organization, 2 

Ears 2 Learn.  I am very appreciative of the information that you have provided 

the Idaho State Department of Education regarding the work that you do to collect 

and refurbish used sound processors, and providing them to children with microtia 

or aural atresia, at no charge. 

 

I fully support your efforts to provide this service to children who are in need, and 

look forward to an open line of communication to create awareness of your 

service to school districts across the state. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 

 

Sherri Ybarra 

Superintendent of Public Instruction 
 

 

 

 


